
 

 

Children in Need non-uniform day  
15th November 2024  

                           
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have a very special week ahead of us, as we remember the fallen after 110 years post WW1 and 
then we are also supporting anti-bullying week and Children in Need.  
 

On Monday the 11.11.24, Newsome Juniors will be joining us, as we gather together and pay our 
respects in observance of Remembrance Day.  
 

We would also like to inform you that we are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 15th November 
2024 for the whole school to raise money for Children in Need and to support anti-bullying week 
through wearing odd socks on the same day. Students are invited to come in their choice of clothing 
in return for a small donation of £1, this will go towards Children in Need. The donations will be cash 
only, so please send your child in with their £1 donation.   
  

For more information on ‘odd socks day’, which supports anti-bullying week, click here and students 
will be having special seminars throughout the week to learn more about becoming anti-bullying 
ambassadors at Newsome Academy.   
 

As always, your continued support is very much appreciated.  
 

Yours faithfully,  

  
Mrs K. Stokes  
Assistant Headteacher   
 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2024-choose-respect/odd-socks-day#:~:text=Odd%20Socks%20Day%20marks%20the,place%20on%20Tuesday%2012th%20November.

